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Notice of Application To Be A Certified Reinsurer 

 
Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to section 38a-88-4a., of the Regulations of 
Connecticut State Agencies, an application was filed on April 15, 2019 with the 
Connecticut Insurance Department by Wilton Reinsurance Bermuda Limited to 
become a certified reinsurer. 
 
 
All interested persons are invited to submit written data, views or arguments in 
connection with the proposed action within thirty days following publication of this 
notice to the State of Connecticut, Insurance Department, Attention: Financial 
Regulation Division, P.O. Box 816, Hartford, CT 06142-0816.  
 
 
Posted:  April 18, 2019  
 
 

 
 
 
 

____________________ 
                                Andrew N. Mais                                                      

 Insurance Commissioner 


